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TRAI Consultation Paper on IUC Review  
 

 The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI) has released its 

Consultation Paper on “Interconnection Usage Charge Review” on 17.3.2005. 

Last date for submission of written responses from stakeholders was 15th April, 

2005 

 

Based on the requests received from the Service Providers and their  

Associations, Authority has decided to extend the last date for  receipt of 

comments above mentioned TRAI’s Consultation paper by 15 days i.e. upto 30th 

April, 2005.  
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